
August 17, 2009 

To MR. Jeff Derouen: 

My name is Tiffany Prather. I recently received a letter in the mail 
ardin County Water District 0.1 on the proposed Tariff 
m very unhappy about this letter and would like to 

Intervene or dispute (what ever you call it) this change. 
has never been above $50.00 a month and I do not want it to be 
higher than that and I feel with this new change (to have 
manufactured housing communities only having 1 master meter) my 
bill will increase because it will be up to the owner of the park to 
decide how much each resident pays. 1 feel this is unfair and I have 
just as much right to have my own water bill as someone in a house. I 
own my mobile home I do not rent but I feel as though since it is not a 
house the water company feels I don’t deserve the same rights as 
some one who owns a house. I am also unhappy that I can not 
contact anyone about this change except through the mail. I know 
that my opinion probably doesn’t matter but II still wanted to be heard. 
I am a single mom trying to raise my daughters the best 1 can. I work 
hard for the money I make and I would like to have some control of 
how it is spent. Please contact me back at 270-505-5471 or 369 Elm 
Rd lot 12 Radcliff KY 40160. 

Thank you, 
Tiffany Prather 



Hardin County Water District No. 1 
Serving Raclcliff and Harclirz County for Over 50 Yenus 

1400 Rogersville Road 

-- ~. Radcliff, ICY. 40160 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
PROPOSED TARIFF CHANGE 

HARnIN COUNTY WATER DISTRICT No. 1 
1400 Rogersville Road 
Radcliff, KY. 40 160 

Phone: 270-35 1-3222 

Notice is hereby given that the Hardin County Water District No. 1 (District) by motion dated January 
20, 2009 of its Board of Commissioners has filed an Application with the Kentucky Public Service 
Commission (PSC) seeking approval to make changes to the District’s tariff in accordance with PSC 
Tariff Change regulations. The tariff change affects reactivation of master meters for billing multi-unit 
residential properties. 

If the proposed tariff is approved, manufactmed housing community residents may no longer be 
customers of the water district. Instead, the community or its owner would become a customer of the 
water district, and all the comrn~inity’s residents would be served through a single master meter for the 
entire property. Afler the changz occurs, the residents would no longer receive a water and sewer bill 
from Hardin County Water District No. 1. 

Notice of Right to Intervene; District customers are advised that any corporation, association, body 
politic or person may by motion within thirty (30) days afler mailing of this notice (or zintil September 
15, 2009) request leave to intervene. Motions to intervene shall be submitted to the Kentucky Public 
Service Cornmission, 21 1 Sower Bodevard, P.O. Box 615, Frankfort, KY. 40602; ATTN: Mr. Jeff 
Derouen, Executive Director, and set forth the grounds for the request including the status and interest 
of the party. Intervenors may obtain copies of the Application by contacting the District at the address 
or phone listed above and said Application shall be available for public inspection at the District offices. 
For any questions or additional information contact, Mr. Jirn Bnice, General Manager. Submitted by: 
Mr. William J. Rissel, Chairman, on behalf of the Hardin County Water District No. 1, Board of 
Conlmissioners. 

Phone 1-270-35 1-3222 FAX: 1-270-352-3055 
.corn 


